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Principal’s Message

We are only weeks away from opening on 25th August, 2019 and we are well 
ahead of schedule to ensure that everything is ready for our founding students.

The reality of the dream is now very evident when families tour the school. The 
layout of the campus, the quality of the facilities, the furnishings and resources 
have impressed our visitors.

Moreover, parents have been especially complimentary about Hamilton’s 
teaching approach, our academic staff and the excellent learning opportunities 
that will be available to their children.

We are truly excited about opening next month and can’t wait for our students 
to meet our dedicated staff and experience the wonderful facilities at Hamilton.

Terry Senior
Principal

OPEN DAYS:
Meet the Hamilton team during our upcoming 
Saturday Open Days or call to arrange a 
weekday appointment at your convenience.
Find out more about our prestigious school and the 
amazing educational experience we offer.

Saturday 	 July 27th	 11am - 2pm
Saturday 	 August 3rd	 11am - 2pm
Saturday 	 August 10rd	 11am - 2pm

We are pleased to announce our new Head of 
Admissions and Marketing, Virginia Greene, has 
joined our team.

About Virginia Greene, Head of Admissions at 
Hamilton

Virginia Greene is originally from the USA and has 
worked in Paris, Singapore, London and Dublin. 

For the past 5 years, Virginia has worked in PR and 
Admissions within elite Doha international schools 
and is delighted to join the vibrant, international 
community of committed educators in The Hamilton 
International School Doha.

It is Virginia’s firm belief that assisting families to find 
the right school for their children is one of the most 
rewarding parts of the Admissions Office’s role.

The process of setting up classrooms is almost complete. We are also 
finalizing installation of our extensive IT infrastructure that includes a network-
driven series of smart TVs in every classroom and throughout the school. 

Our athletics track, FIFA-approved football pitch, and indoor tennis courts are 
complete, and the two swimming pools are ready for a ‘splash’ of fun. 

Our news /TV studio and Green Screen room, complete with cameras and 
production facilities, will be set up and ready to go by the time the school 
opens next month.

In addition to the theater, we will also have a smaller ‘Black Box’ theatre that 
can be operated by students and teachers and used as a training space for 
running smaller productions and events.

Mesaimeer Area, near the Religious Complex, Doha, Qatar
School location

 +974 3329 6569      admissions@this.qa       hamiltoninternationalschool.qa

Observations
from our
Head of
Elementary,
Ian Rinaldi 

After arriving in Doha from Singapore in 
early July, I was immediately struck by the 
friendliness and positive energy at Hamilton. 

Having toured the campus, I couldn’t help but 
be excited about the journey we have ahead 
of us. The facilities are world-class and the 
team we have recruited are outstanding. As I 
look to lead the Elementary School, I will do 
so with students at the heart of my decision 
making. 

As we welcome students from around the 
globe, I look forward to each and every 
student experiencing amazing learning in all 
its forms. I also look forward to meeting with 
parents as you too join the Hamilton family. 

A full ECA schedule will be sent to parents 
at the beginning of the academic year.

At Hamilton, the enriching experiences 
outside the classroom are part of the core 
offering for our students. Our ECA (Extra-
Curricular Activities) program is designed 
to further enhance the quality of the 
education your child will experience with 
us. 

We are very proud to announce a 
partnership with Premier League Football 
Academy. Headed by Chuck Martini, a 
former Premier League football player who 
played for Tottenham Hotspur, Wimbledon 
FC and Leicester City FC.  Premier League 
Football Academy are set to bring high 
quality football coaching to our school’s 
after school offering.

Our Admissions Office in now located onsite at the 
Hamilton International School, we look forward to 
welcoming you and your family.

EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES:

BUILDING UPDATE:

Team
Update:


